
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

 

The Hon. Rosa L. DeLauro    The Hon. Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

As you draft fiscal year 2022 appropriations legislation, I write to request consideration of the 

following Community Project Funding request submitted to my office:  

 

Body-Worn Cameras, In-Car Cameras, for Carroll County Sheriff’s Office  

Amount Requested: $1,429,002.66  

Recipient: Carroll County Sheriff’s Office  

Recipient Address: 100 N. Court Street, Westminster, MD 21157 

Purpose: This project would promote public safety and enhance transparency by 

supporting the purchase of body-worn cameras and in-car cameras to provide video of all 

law enforcement encounters with the public. This funding would equip every law 

enforcement deputy in the department with a body-worn camera and provide all 

patrol/community-related positions with an in-car camera.  

Justification: This project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it would 

promote transparency, accountability, and public safety.  

 

I thank you for your full and fair consideration of these requests. I certify that neither I nor my 

immediate family has any financial interest in this project, and I have made this request publicly 

available on my website at the following address: https://raskin.house.gov/appropriations-

requests.  
 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jamie Raskin 

Member of Congress 


